
To the City of Calgary

The undersigned submit that the Scenic Acres Park lands are fully utilized by the community and surrounding areas with both organized and 
individual activities. These lands enhance the use, enjoyment and value of Scenic Acres. We therefore oppose any development on Scenic 
Acres Park lands which will result in any loss of functionality.  It was announced in February 2014 that a regional Francophone school was 
to be constructed at this location.  We are not aware of any impact assessment undertaken to determine the suitability of these lands for such 
development. We support an assessment that will engage all stakeholders, including the Scenic Acres community, and leverage the 
appropriate knowledge experts in order to identify the most logical Northwest site for the proposed regional Francophone school (the need 
for which has been documented).

We therefore petition that our municipal, provincial and school officials ‘pause’ the announced regional Francophone school construction at 
Scenic Acres Park and initiate an objective, transparent (expedited) re-assessment of land options better suited for a regional Francophone 
school in Northwest Calgary.
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Please return this sheet to the Scenic Acres Community Association office.


